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April 20, 2020 

 

Speaker Anthony Rendon 

California State Legislature 

4909 Lakewood Blvd. #400 

Lakewood, CA 90712 

Sacramento, CA 94249 

 

Subject: California High-Speed Rail Authority (CHSRA) Business Plan 

 

Dear Speaker Rendon: 

 

On behalf of the Executive Committee of the Little Tokyo Business Association 

(LTBA) and the Little Tokyo Business Improvement District (LTBID), we applaud 

your efforts and those of Assemblymember Laura Friedman and the California 

High-Speed Rail Authority board to advance California toward the realization 

of an efficient, world-class high-speed rail system.  We are especially pleased 

to add our support to your proposed rail system improvements that will create 

express rail service from Hollywood Burbank Airport to Union Station in 

Downtown Los Angeles.  

 

Little Tokyo, a community of over 400 predominantly small businesses that will 

soon welcome Metro’s Regional Connector hub, has grown into one of 

downtown Los Angeles’ most vibrant districts and a desirable destination with 

ideal proximity to Union Station, L.A.’s Civic Center, world class museums, 

popular restaurants, shopping, and more.   

 

We feel strongly that adding key improvements in Southern California and the 

Bay Area to the 2020 Business Plan, while continuing high-speed rail 

construction in Central California, will maximize future mobility and 

connectivity throughout the state and, in addition, meet the needs of the 

diverse and culturally rich communities along the corridor. 

 

Yours truly, 

                                                                                              
   Mike Okamoto   David Ikegami 
   President    Chair 
   Little Tokyo Business Association LTBA Transportation Committee  

                                                                       

       

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President 

   Mike Okamoto (Nisei Week Foundation) 
 

Senior Vice Presidents      

   Sylvia Ena (New Japan Travel/KW Realty)  

   Ellen Endo (Hapa Consulting Services) 

   Joanne Kumamoto (Kumamoto Associates) 

   Tomoko Omura (Manufacturers Bank) 

   Haru Takehana (Takehana Real Estate Services) 
 

Vice Presidents  

   Paul Abe (Union Bank) 

   David Ikegami (Taira Investment/Taira Services) 

   Hiroshi Yamauchi (Kouraku Restaurant) 

   Hironori Yonezawa (Miyako Hotel L.A.)    
 

Secretary 

   Yuriko Shikai (Neufeld Marks) 
 

Treasurer 

   Andrew Lee (Advance Investments) 
  

Auditor 

   Edwin Takahashi (Kiyohara & Takahashi LLP) 
 

Directors 

   Doug Aihara (Aihara & Associates Insurance) 

   James Choi (Café Dulce) 

   Thornton Dickerson (First Choice Bank) 

   Miho Yanagisawa Groia (Sperry Commercial) 

   Tamako Henken (Henken Galleries) 

   Nobo Kakuma (NT Auto Repair) 

   Yoko Kawaguchi (Coldwell Banker/Prudential) 

   Chris Komai (Little Tokyo Community Council) 

   Herbert Martinez (Select Parking/LT Car Wash) 

   Yoshio Morioka (Hiroshima Kenjinkai) 

   Michael Powers/Mickey Tveter (DoubleTree) 

   Kitty Sankey (Japanese Chamber of Commerce) 

   Tetsu Shiota (Anime Jungle) 

   Kenji Suzuki (Suehiro Restaurant) 

   Nancy Takayama (Little Tokyo Towers) 

   Yoshiko Ueda (U&U Graphics) 

   Akira Yuhara (Japanese Restaurant Association) 
 
Advisors 
   Angela DeGroot (Japanese Village Plaza) 

   Jason Toyoshima (Sushi Gen Restaurant) 

   Rev. Howard Miyoshi (Zenshuji Temple) 
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